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This bill would place an undue hardship on school districts that are already 
overworked and understaffed. While I support transparency, placing limits on 
teachers' ability to differentiate the curriculum to meet the needs of all students would
be detrimental to every child's access to education. Our schools share curriculum 
already and don't need more requirements placed on them. I also have concerns about 
recording professional development sessions as it may place limits on how teachers 
can engage and participate if people outside the district were allowed to attend and 
judge their hard work. I urge the committee to consider how challenging education is 
now and not make it more difficult for schools.


